

TO ERR IS HUMAN, TO FORGET IT WOULD BE DIVINE

This award is to be presented to an individual or group of individuals, for having committed or having been associated with an outstanding "blooper" during the year prior to the annual meeting.

To be considered for this award, the nominee must be a member in good standing of the Eastern Snow Conference.

This award is to be presented and accepted in a manner which is considered to be "in good taste." No one person or organization will be eligible to qualify for this award more than once. Nominations will be accepted by the ESC Equipment Committee. The decision of the committee is final.

SNO-FOO 1991—Terry Prowse

We have all known Terry to be enthusiastic and energetic with respect to his work with the Eastern Snow Conference. He has worked very diligently and continuously over the years on research in our area. Many times he has chaired panels and is quick to provide input wherever he feels it is appropriate.

However, at this year's conference, Terry, as a session chairman, went beyond good taste in providing the audience with an "applause" sign. Eloquently hand painted, this wooden sign was transported from Saskatoon all the way to Guelph secretly in an obscure suitcase. Furthermore, he never once used the sign to instigate applause. As ridiculous as it may seem, he still proceeded with his session to keep the sign available and close at hand.

This, in itself, was not worthy of the Sno-Foo award, but when Terry hinted to his session speakers that they should, in fact, provide him with liquid libation, well that provoked the ire of the Sno-Foo Committee. The harassment of speakers and intimidation of the audience cannot go unnoticed, nor overlooked or justly rewarded.